ﬂOI/Cﬂbag 29 2023

Design Review Board Members

c/o Michael Belush, Planning & Design Officer
Planning Department

City of Miami Beach

1700 Convention Center Drive, 2nd Floor
Miami Beach, Florida 33139

Re:  DRB23-0958 — Modification of DRB File No. 22964 — Request for Two Variances for
Minor Addition at the Property Located at 428 S. Hibiscus
Letter of Support

Dear Board Members:

I am the owner of 420 9. iy & :ﬂz , Miami Beach, Florida, which is in
close proximity or abutting the above-referenced property. I had the opportunity to speak with the
applicant’s team to review plans, renderings and design requests for the proposed modification to
renovate and add a small amount of livable area to the center of the second-floor of the existing
single-family home for the family. The existing home is beautifully-designed and well-kept. The
minor addition will not be visible, and therefore will have no impact.

Based on the foregoing, I fully support the applicant’s modification to DRB File. No 22964
and ask the Design Review Board to grant the proposed minimal variances from the unit size and
lot coverage requirements so this family may continue to use this great home.

Sincerely, .




